WaIIinEford-lngo, Gail

——
From: van Haastert, Robert (FAA) <robert.van.haastert@faa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 11:46 AM
To: Wallingford-Ingo, Gail
Cc: Burch, Tameria (FAA)
Subject: FW: House Bill 1041 Permit No. 1041 - 2019-003
Importance: High
Hi Gail,

The FAA conducted an aeronautical study on the Black Hills project 2019-ANM-2017-OE through 2019-ANM-
2043-OE.

Determination letters can be viewed/downloaded at https://oeaaa.faa.gov/oeaaa

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Robert van Haastert

Team Manager

Air Traffic, Obstruction Evaluation Group (AJV-A530)
Office: 907-271-5863

If you're not taking flak, then you 're not over the target

From: Wallingford-Ingo, Gail <gailwi@pueblocounty.us>

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 12:06 PM

To: van Haastert, Robert (FAA) <robert.van.haastert@faa.gov>
Subject: Re: House Bill 1041 Permit No. 1041 - 2019-003

October 24, 2019

Robert Van Haastert, Supervisor

Federal Aviation Administration Anchorage Federal Office Building
AJV-15, Obstruction Evaluation Group

222 West 7th Avenue, #14

Anchorage, AK 99513

Re: House Bill 1041 Permit No. 1041 - 2019-003

Dear Mr. Van Haastert:

Below is a link to application materials for proposed House Bill 1041 Permit No. 1041 - 2019-003 for your
review and comment. The applicant requests approval of a Permit pursuant to Pueblo County's Regulations
for Areas and Activities of State and Local Interest (1041 Permit) for a 115-kilovolt electric transmission

line. The transmission line would start in Pueblo West and traverse toward Cafion City. The proposed Cafion
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